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September 26, 2023

Dear PASTOR AND CHURCH,

Greetings in the Name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ!  I am praying that this letter finds you all well.  I cannot 
stop thanking and praising the Lord for you all for being such a great blessing to my family and ministry here in the 
Philippines! THANK YOU SO MUCH for all your love, prayers and support to our ministry in the Philippines!

Daniel   Juvy Rodel

THE DOMINGO FAMILY

We praise the Lord for His blessings on our youth 
ministry. The Lord is moving in the hearts of our 
youth to dedicate their lives to serve Him, 
especially on our outreach ministries. Please pray 
for us that the Lord will continue to empower our 
young people for the cause of Christ.

Through your gifts and the sacrifices of our 
brethren, the Lord has given us opportunity to give 
food packages to the people who are living in 
extreme poverty. What a blessing to see their 
smiles especially the moments they hear the Gospel 
and receive Christ as their Lord and Saviour! Thank 
you so much for giving to the Lord! 

We thank the Lord for His goodness as He 
continues to add souls in the church. We thank the 
Lord for His grace and mercy as He blesses the 
work. The fruits of the ministry here in the 
Philippines abound to your account through your 
love, prayers and help to us. I am forever grateful 
for your friendship and partnership in the ministry!

Every last Sunday afternoon of the month, we are 
visiting our mission churches and missionaries to 
fellowship, and pray for them and to encourage 
them to keep on keeping on.

Please pray for our coming MISSIONS CONFERENCE 
this November, that the Lord will use us to be a 
blessing to our missionaries and to their families. 
The church is giving sacrificially for the preparations 
needed and for the gifts that we will give to them. 
Please pray for our remaining need of $1,000 for us 
to be all set for our Missions Conference.

We love you all and forever grateful to your 
kindness and generosity. May the Lord continue to 
bless you always and beyond measure!!!

With our love and prayers,
Rodel, Juvy and Daniel
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